
 

RE: barefoot running 
Thursday, January 28, 2010 9:36 PM 

From:  
"Daniel Lieberman" <danlieb@fas.harvard.edu> 

To:  
"Marc Silberman" <drbicycle@njsportsmed.com> 

Dear Marc 
 
yes I have!  nice to hear from you!  I love your videos and have shown them to tons of people.  we sort of 
used them as an inspiration for our videos in which we added the force traces in synch with the 
kinematics. 
 
come by if you ever visit cambridge... 
 
dan l 
 
****************** 
Daniel E. Lieberman 
Professor 
Department of Human Evolutionary Biology 
11 Divinity Avenue 
Harvard University 
Cambridge MA 02138 
phone: (617) 495-5479 
email: danlieb@fas.harvard.edu 
http://www.fas.harvard.edu/skeleton 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Marc Silberman [mailto:drbicycle@njsportsmed.com] 
Sent: Thu 1/28/2010 9:24 PM 
To: Daniel Lieberman 
Subject: barefoot running 
 
Great work.  Keep it up.  Have you seen my YouTube Videos? (njsportsmed) 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9itkEkcQ8WM 
  
  
  
Marc Silberman, M.D. 
www.njsportsmed.com 
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